
Appraisal Subcommittee 
 Federal Financial Institutions Examination Council 

 
   April 27, 2007 
 
 
 
David Shields, Chairman 
West Virginia Real Estate Appraiser  
Licensing and Certification Board 
2110 Kanawha Blvd. East, Suite 101 
Charleston, WV 25311 
 
Dear Mr. Shields: 
 
 On November 15, 2006, the Appraisal Subcommittee wrote to you concerning our review of 
West Virginia’s real estate appraiser regulatory program. In that letter we related that West 
Virginia needed to address three concerns to bring the Program into substantial compliance with 
Title XI of the Financial Institutions Reform, Recovery, and Enforcement Act of 1989, as 
amended. We asked that you respond to our findings and recommendations within 60 days from 
the date of that letter. To date, we have not received a response. Please respond to our findings 
and recommendations immediately upon receipt of this letter. 
 

Our field review letter will now become publicly available on our Web site. 
 
   Sincerely, 
 
 
 
   Ben Henson 
   Executive Director 
 
cc:   Sharron Knotts, Executive Director 
 


